
1

Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Janis Barat <janis.barat@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 3:41 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Thermal curtains of Lake Almanor

This letter is in regards to my OBJECTION of exporting most or all of Lake Almanor's cold water pool to 
achieve a marginal benefit far downstream would be an ecological travesty, I strongly object to this. I agree 
with many of our local residents and businesses in their thoughts of how can there be "no significant impact" on 
Lake Almanor when its cold water fishery is dramatically reduced? 
 
DO NOT TAKE OUR COLD WATER OUT OF LAKE ALMANOR, THIS IS OUR LAKE AND WE DO 
NOT NEED A BUNCH OF BUREAUCRATS TAKE OUR BEAUTIFUL AND BOUNTIFUL LAKE AWAY 
FROM US!!!!!! 
 
Janis Smith-Barat 


